
Email from Andrew Stell (Planning) to Michael Duck (Environmental) 9/9/2016 @15:07 

 

Lesley – I have been able to have a look at the original planning permission for the site.  This does not 

place any restrictions on the nature or duration of stays, and in the absence of any other planning 

permissions I do not believe that there are any controls over this.  As such the application above is not 

necessary.  I have spoken to Mr Hanley this afternoon and agreed that we would withdraw the 

application and arrange for a refund. 

 

Micky – I spoke to Mr Hanley and it seems that he wants to amend the site licence to allow 52 week 

occupancy of the site.  I said I would let you know that he wanted to do that so that you could contact 

him to go through the process.  There are no planning issues raised by such an application. 

Regards 

Andrew. 

 

Andrew Stell 

Development Manager 

Extension: 8473 


